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The Play of Ideas in
Russian Enlightenment
Theater Elise Kimerling
Wirtschafter 2003
"Opening with an
illuminating discussion
of the development of
theater in eighteenthcentury Russia,
Wirtschafter goes on to
explore dramatic
representations of key
social questions. Based
on an examination of
more than 260 secular
plays written during the
last half of the
century, she shows how
dramas for the stage
kursy-g-vsevolojskii

represented and debated
important public issues
- such as the nature of
the common good, the
structure of the
patriarchal household,
the duty of monarchs,
and the role of the
individual in society."-Jacket.
Spain in the Liberal Age
Charles J. Esdaile
2000-02-29 This book is
the first single volume
history of modern Spain
to appear in over 30
years. It describes
Spain's emergence in the
nineteenth century as
the first modern post-
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imperial power and
examines the vast social
and economic changes
which Spain witnessed
during this period. In
lucid and accessible
prose, the author
provides a gripping
account of 131 years of
politics, warfare and
social conflict. Charles
Esdaile places
particular emphasis on
crucial periods in the
history of modern Spain.
He shows how nineteenth
century Spain was in
many ways shaped by the
Peninsular War of
1804-18, as the
politicization of the
army during this
conflict cast a shadow
over the century-long
political struggle
between liberalism and
absolutism. Esdaile also
demonstrates that the
years between 1868 and
1874 were a watershed in
the history of modern
Spain. During this time
the social and political
changes of the century
were consolidated and
Spain emerged as a
constitutional monarchy.
Providing a riveting
account of the events of
the Spanish Civil War of
kursy-g-vsevolojskii

1936-39, this book shows
that the result of the
brutal struggle between
the nationalists and
republicans was the
preservation of the
social and economic
order that had arisen in
the nineteenth century.
Blending analysis with
narrative, Charles
Esdaile allows the
reader to understand
nineteenth century Spain
on its own terms and to
see how the seeds of the
civil war of 1936-39
were sown by the failure
of liberalism in the
previous century.
The Great Reforms W.
Bruce Lincoln 1990 The
Great Reforms of the
1860s marked the
broadest attempt at
social and economic
renovation to occur in
Russia between the death
of Peter the Great in
1725 and the Revolution
of 1905. In just more
than a decade, imperial
reform acts freed
Russia's serfs,
restructured her courts,
established institutions
of local self-government
in parts of the empire,
altered the constraints
that censorship
imposed
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on the press, and
transformed Russia's
vast serf armed forces
into a citizen army in
which men from all
classes bore equal
responsibility for
military service. This
invaluable study
explains why the
legislation assumed the
shape that it did and
estimates what the Great
Reforms ultimately
accomplished. The Great
Reforms offered readers
a vital starting point
from which to evaluate
the prospects for
glasnost', perestroika,
and reform in the
Gorbachev era.
Peter the Great Paul
Bushkovitch 2003 In
Peter the Great, Yale
historian and Russian
scholar Paul Bushkovitch
offers a brilliant, but
concise, biography of
this enigmatic leader.
Social Identity in
Imperial Russia Elise
Kimerling Wirtschafter
2015-05-31 How did
enlightened Russians of
the eighteenth century
understand society? And
how did they reconcile
their professed ideals
of equality and justice
kursy-g-vsevolojskii

with the authoritarian
political structures in
which they lived?
Historian Elise
Wirtschafter turns to
literary plays to
reconstruct the social
thinking of the past and
to discover how
Enlightenment Russians
understood themselves.
Opening with an
illuminating discussion
of the development of
theater in eighteenthcentury Russia,
Wirtschafter goes on to
explore dramatic
representations of key
social questions. Based
on an examination of
nearly 300 secular plays
written during the last
half of the century, she
shows how dramas for the
stage represented and
debated important public
issues such as the
nature of the common
good, the structure of
the patriarchal
household, the duty of
monarchs, and the role
of the individual in
society. Wirtschafter
presents a striking
reconstruction of the
way educated Russians
conceptualized a society
beyond the immediate
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spheres of household and
locality. Seeking to
highlight problems of
"social consciousness,"
she asks what
Enlightenment Russians
thought about social
experience and how their
ideas related to actual
social relationships in
a society organized
around serfdom and
absolute monarchy. She
portrays Russian
Enlightenment culture on
its own terms, while at
the same time shedding
light on broader
problems of social order
and political authority
in imperial Russia."
The Russian Levites
Gregory L. Freeze 1977
The Military and Society
in Russia Associate
Professor of History
Eric Lohr 2002 This book
explores the interaction
of the Russian military
and society in the early
modern and modern
period. In contrast to
straightforward military
histories, the volume is
concerned with the
myriad political,
economic and cultural
currents that shaped the
Russian armed forces
from their beginnings in
kursy-g-vsevolojskii

Muscovite times to the
end of World War I. The
book begins with an
attempt by the editors
to provide a large frame
in which to place the
various contributions.
What follows are three
topical sections,
including 22 detailed,
often archival based
monographic articles.
The first section
concerns The Military
and Society in Muscovy;
the second section
focuses on The Military
and Society in Imperial
Russia. The third part
analyzes Patriotism,
Nationality, Religion
and the Military.
The End of Imperial
Russia, 1855–1917 Peter
Waldron 1997-04-07 This
book explores the longterm reasons for the
demise of Imperial
Russia, examining the
failure of the
autocratic state to
strengthen its own
political position while
economic change
transformed Russian
society. It seeks to
explain its debilitating
internal tensions and to
link these to the
pressures exerted
by from
Downloaded

4/16

peterburg.ino-shkola.ru on
July 5, 2022 by guest

Russia's repeated
failure in war and by
the empire's continuing
expansion. Lastly, it
analyzes what led to
Russia being governed,
only eight months after
the collapse of Tsarism,
by the Bolsheviks'
revolutionary regime.
Nationalizing the
Russian Empire Eric Lohr
2003 Table of contents
The Cross and the Sickle
Catherine Evtuhov
2018-10-18 Catherine
Evtuhov resurrects the
brilliant and
contradictory currents
of turn-of-the-century
Kiev, Moscow, and St.
Petersburg through an
intellectual biography
of Sergei Bulgakov
(1871–1944), one of the
central figures of the
Silver Age. The son of a
provincial priest,
Bulgakov served first as
one of Russia's most
original and influential
interpreters of Marx,
and then went on to
become the century's
most important
theologian of the
Orthodox faith. As
Evtuhov recounts the
story of Bulgakov's
spiritual evolution, she
kursy-g-vsevolojskii

traces the impact of
seemingly opposed
philosophical and
religious world views on
one another and on the
course of political
events. In the first
comprehensive analysis
of Bulgakov's most
important religiousphilosophical work,
Philosophy of Economy,
Evtuhov identifies a
"perceptual revolution"
in Russian thinking
about economy, a
significant contribution
to European modernist
thought which both
shaped and grew out of
contemporary debates
over land reforms. She
reconstructs Bulgakov's
vision of an Orthodox,
constitutional Russia,
shows how he tried to
put it into practice in
the wake of the February
Revolution, and
demonstrates its
importance for a large
and influential portion
of Russian society.
From Assimilation to
Antisemitism Theodore R.
Weeks 2006 The large
number of Jews living in
Polish lands had lived
as a separate estate
from the Poles
until from
the
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mid-nineteenth century.
Focusing on many longterm factors and one
major event - the
Revolution of 1905 this book traces
Poland's failed attempts
to integrate its Jewish
communities into the
country's social fabric.
Beyond the Pale Benjamin
Nathans 2002 A
surprising number of
Jews lived, literally
and figuratively,
'beyond the Pale' of
Jewish Settlement in
tsarist Russia during
the half-century before
the Revolution of 1917.
This text reinterprets
the history of the
Russian-Jewish
encounter, using longclosed Russian archives
and other sources.
Between Two Revolutions
Peter Waldron 2022-02-07
This book, first
published in 1998,
examines a key period of
Russian history, between
the success of the
autocracy in retaining
power in the 1905
Revolution and the
Tsar's defeat in 1917.
Focusing on Stolypin,
Prime Minister between
1906-11, the study
kursy-g-vsevolojskii

explores tsarism's final
attempt to reform
Russia.
Wagner and Russia
Rosamund Bartlett
1995-02-02 This book
explores the influence
of the composer Richard
Wagner on Russian
writers, musicians and
artists.
Religion and Society in
Russia Paul Bushkovitch
1992 This book traces
the evolution of
religious attitudes in
an important
transitional period in
Russian history. The
sixteenth and
seventeenth centuries in
Russia saw the gradual
decline of monastic
spirituality, the rise
of miracle cults, and
ultimately the birth of
a more personal and
private faith that
stressed morality
instead of public
rituals. Bushkovitch not
only skillfully
reconstructs these rapid
and fundamental changes
in the Russian religious
experience, but also
shows how they were
influenced by European
religious ideas and how
they foreshadowed
thefrom
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secularization of
Russian society usually
credited to Peter the
Great.
Nation and State in Late
Imperial Russia Theodore
R. Weeks 2008 If one
were to pick a single
explanation for the fall
of the tsarist and
Soviet empires, it might
well be Russia's
inability to achieve a
satisfactory
relationship with nonRussian nationalities.
Perhaps no other region
demonstrates imperial
Russia's "national
dilemma" better than the
western provinces and
Kingdom of Poland, an
extensive area inhabited
by a diverse group of
nationalities, including
Poles, Jews, Ukrainians,
Belorussians, Russians,
and Lithuanians. Taking
an in-depth look at this
region during an era of
intensifying national
feeling, Weeks shows
that the Russian
government, even at the
height of its empire,
never came to terms with
the question of
nationality. Drawing
upon little-known
Russian and Polish
kursy-g-vsevolojskii

archives, Weeks
challenges widely held
assumptions about the
"national policy" of
late imperial Russia and
provides fresh insights
into ethnicity in Russia
and the former Soviet
Union. He demonstrates
that, rather than
pursuing a plan of
"russification," the
tsarist government
reacted to situations
and failed to initiate
policy. In spite of the
Russians' great distrust
of certain minority
nationalities-especially Jews and
Poles--the ruling elite
was equally
uncomfortable with the
modern nationalism, even
in its Russian form.
Weeks demonstrates
Russia's unwillingness
(or inability) to use
nationalistic policies
to save the empire by
examining its dilatory
and contradictory
actions regarding
efforts to institute
reforms in the western
lands.
Nationalism, Marxism,
and Modern Central
Europe Timothy Snyder
2017-11 "First
published
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by the Ukrainian
Research Institute,
Harvard University, 1997
and distributed by
Harvard University
Press."
Spain, Europe, and the
'Spanish Miracle',
1700-1900 David R.
Ringrose 1998-11-26 A
challenging reexamination of Spanish
history, questioning
orthodoxies about
Spain's economy and
society.
Between the Fields and
the City Barbara Alpern
Engel 1996-03-29 Charts
the personal dimensions
of economic social
change by examining the
migration of Russian
peasant women's from the
village to the city in
the years between 1861
and the outbreak of
World War I.
Russia's Rulers Under
the Old Regime Dominic
Lieven 1991-02-06 Who
were the members of the
Russian ruling elite
during the reign of the
last Tsar before the
Revolution? How did
high-level politics
operate in Imperial
Russia's last years? In
this highly original
kursy-g-vsevolojskii

book, Dominic Lieven
probes deeply into the
lives of the 215 men
appointed by Nicholas II
to the State Council,
which contained all
important members of the
Russian governmental
system of that era.
Basing his research on
previously untouched
Soviet archival sources,
Dominic Lieven describes
the social, ethnic,
educational, and career
backgrounds of these
men, and he explores how
their mentalities were
shaped, what their
political views were,
and how their attitudes
and opinions were
influenced by their
differing backgrounds
and careers. Lieven
looks not only forward
to the causes of the
collapse of the old
regime but, in his
introductory chapter,
backward as well,
tracing the history of
the Russian ruling elite
from its earliest
origins and making
comparisons with the
ruling elite of other
societies. His
conclusions about the
resilience of Downloaded
the oldfrom
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aristocratic Russian
families and the
operation of their selfprotective, careeradvancing network are
striking and original.
Lieven's book serves
many purposes. It tells
us a great deal about
the balance of power
between the bureaucrats
and their monarchs, it
brings to life the
members of the last
ruling elite, and it
reveals interesting
information about the
role and personality of
the Emperor Nicholas II.
By making regular
comparisons with
aristocratic elites
elsewhere, it sets the
Russian experience in a
broader European
context. And by looking
at Russia's problems
through the eyes of its
ruling aristocracy, it
enables us to understand
a good deal that is
otherwise
incomprehensible about
the coming of the
Russian Revolution.
Religion, Law, and Power
: The Making of
Protestant Ireland
1660-1760 S. J. Connolly
1992-07-02 This is a
kursy-g-vsevolojskii

study of religion,
politics, and society in
a period of great
significance in modern
Irish history. The late
seventeenth and early
eighteenth centuries saw
the consolidation of the
power of the Protestant
landed class, the
enactment of penal laws
against Catholics, and
constitutional conflicts
that forced Irish
Protestants to redefine
their ideas of national
identity. S. J.
Connolly's scholarly and
wide-ranging study
examines these
developments and sets
them in their historical
context. The Ireland
that emerges from his
lucid and penetrating
analysis was essentially
a part of ancien r-eacute--;gime Europe: a
pre-industrialized
society, in which social
order depended less on a
ramshackle apparatus of
coercion than on complex
structures of deference
and mutual
accommodation, along
with the absence of
credible challengers to
the dominance of a
landed --eacute--;lite;
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in which the ties of
patronage and clientship
were often more
important than
horizontal bonds of
shared economic or
social position; and in
which religion remained
a central part of
personal and political
motivation. ;Abbreviations;
Introduction; I. A NEW
IRELAND; 1. December
1659: `A Nation Born in
a Day'; 2. Settlement
and Explanation; 3. A
Foreign Jurisdiction; 4.
Papists and Fanatics; 5.
Counter-Revolution
Defeated; II. AN ELITE
AND ITS WORLD; 6. Uneven
Development; 7.
Gentlement and Others;
8. Manners; III. THE
STRUCTURE OF POLITICS;
9. A Company of Madmen:
The Politics of Party
1691-1714; 10. `Little
Employments...Smiles,
Good Dinners'; 11.
Politics and the People;
IV. RELATIONSHIPS; 12.
Kingdoms; 13. Nations;
14. Communities; 15.
Orders; V. THE
INVENTIONS OF MEN IN THE
WORSHIP OF GOD: RELIGION
AND THE CHURCHES; 16.
Numbers; 17. Catholics;
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18. Dissenters; 19.
Churchmen; 20.
Christians; VI. LAW AND
THE MAINTENANCE OF
ORDER; 21. Resources;
22. The Limits of Order;
23. The Rule of Law; 24.
Views from Below:
Disaffection and the
Threat of Rebellion; 25;
Views from Above:
Perceptions of the
Catholic Threat; VII.
`REASONABLE
INCONVENIENCES: THE
THEORY AND PRACTICE OF
THE PENAL LAWS'; 26.
`Raw Head and Bloody
Bones': Parliamentary
Management and Penal
Legislation; 27. Debate;
28. The Conversion of
the Natives; 29.
Protestant Ascendancy?
The Consequences of the
Penal Laws; Epilogue;
Bibliography; Index. Charles Whitworth Janet
M Hartley 2017-07-05 In
1700 the armies of the
Russian Tsar Peter the
Great and Charles XII of
Sweden met at Narva to
fight the first battle
of what was to be known
as the Great Northern
War. Although this first
engagement was to result
in a humiliating defeat
for Peter, it Downloaded
marked from
the
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start of a struggle that
twenty years later would
see Russia emerge as a
major power and
radically alter the
balance of power in
Europe. This work
examines the changes in
the balance of power in
Europe in the early
eighteenth century as a
result of the Great
Northern War and the War
of the Spanish
Succession through the
writings and career of
Charles Whitworth, the
first British Ambassador
to Russia, and Minister
in The Hague, Berlin,
Ratisbon and Cambrai.
Whitworth was an acute,
witty and indefatigable
writer. His long and
detailed dispatches and
reports comment on
Russian, Prussian,
Austrian and Dutch
domestic and foreign
policy, on trading and
commercial matters, on
leading personalities
and events, and on the
diplomacy of the Great
Northern War and the War
of Spanish Succession.
He was in Russia from
1705 to 1712 and
witnessed the growing
military, naval and
kursy-g-vsevolojskii

commercial power of the
state and was acutely
aware of the potential
threat of Russia to
British interests. The
period of Whitworth's
diplomatic career, from
1702-1725, witnessed a
dramatic shift in the
balance of power in the
North, and the nature,
and timing, of
Whitworth's postings
made him uniquely
qualified to chart and
analyse this
development. Drawing on
a wide variety of
manuscript sources, Dr
Hartley has produced a
compelling account both
of Whitworth and the
momentous events taking
place in Europe at the
beginning of the
eighteenth century.
Russian-Muslim
Confrontation in the
Caucasus Gary Hamburg
2004-08-02 This book
presents two
extraordinary texts The Shining of Swords by
Al-Qarakhi and a new
translation for a
contemporary readership
of Leo Tolstoy's Hadji
Murat - illuminating the
mountain war between the
Muslim peoples
of thefrom
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Caucasus and the
imperial Russian army
from 1830 to 1859. The
authors offer a complete
commentary on the
various intellectual and
religious contexts that
shaped the two texts and
explain the historical
significance of the
Russian-Muslim
confrontation. It is
shown that the mountain
war was a clash of two
cultures, two religious
outlooks and two
different worlds. The
book provides an
important background for
the ongoing contest
between Russia and
indigenous people for
control of the Caucasus.
Imperial Visions Mark
Bassin 1999-06-24 In the
middle of the nineteenth
century, the Russian
empire made a dramatic
advance on the Pacific
by annexing the vast
regions of the Amur and
Ussuri rivers. Although
this remote realm was a
virtual terra incognita
for the Russian educated
public, the acquisition
of an 'Asian
Mississippi' attracted
great attention
nonetheless, even
kursy-g-vsevolojskii

stirring the dreams of
Russia's most
outstanding visionaries.
Within a decade of its
acquisition, however,
the dreams were gone and
the Amur region largely
abandoned and forgotten.
In an innovative
examination of Russia's
perceptions of the new
territories in the Far
East, Mark Bassin sets
the Amur enigma squarely
in the context of the
Zeitgeist in Russia at
the time. Imperial
Visions demonstrates the
fundamental importance
of geographical
imagination in the
mentalité of imperial
Russia. This 1999 work
offers a truly novel
perspective on the
complex and ambivalent
ideological relationship
between Russian
nationalism,
geographical identity
and imperial expansion.
A Radical Worker in
Tsarist Russia Semen
Kanatchikov 1986 Semën
Kanatchikov, born in a
central Russian village
in 1879, was one of the
thousands of peasants
who made the transition
from traditional
village
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life to the life of an
urban factory worker in
Moscow and St.
Petersburg in the last
years of the nineteenth
century. Unlike the
others, however, he
recorded his personal
and political
experiences (up to the
even of the 1905
Revolution) in an
autobiography. First
published in the Soviet
Union in the 1920s, this
memoir gives us the
richest and most
thoughtful firsthand
account we have of life
among the urban lower
classes in Imperial
Russia. We follow this
shy but determined
peasant youth's painful
metamorphosis into a
self-educated, skilled
patternmaker, his
politicization in the
factories and workers'
circles of Moscow and
St. Petersburg, and his
close but troubled
relations with members
of the liberal and
radical intelligentsia.
Kanatchikov was an
exceptionally sensitive
and honest observer, and
we learn much from his
memoirs about the daykursy-g-vsevolojskii

to-day life of villagers
and urban workers,
including such personal
matters as religious
beliefs, family
tensions, and malefemale relationships. We
also learn about
conditions in the
Russian prisons, exile
life in the Russian Far
North, and the
Bolshevik-Menshevik
split as seen from the
workers' point of view.
Chekhov Rosamund
Bartlett 2005 Rosamund
Bartlett is steeped in
Chekhov's writings,
having worked as a
translator and lecturer
on the culture and
history of nineteenthcentury Russia. She has
written not simply
another biography of
Chekhov but brought new
understanding to the
writings and character
of the man, set amidst
the formidable landscape
of the Russia he loved.
This is a book of
enormous detail about
the places Chekhov
visited and lived in,
which is vital for a
good understanding of
the character of this
unusual and complex
man.
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The author examines with
careful precision
Chekhov's genius, and
shows that he is not
simply the gloomy writer
of popular myth but one
with profound humanity
and humour.
Strategy and Power in
Russia 1600-1914 William
C. Fuller 1998-10-01 “A
pioneering effort to
trace the evolution of
military power and
military strategy of
tsarist Russia during
the rule of the Romanov
dynasty.” —Richard
Pipes, Baird Professor
of History, Harvard
University
The Cambridge History of
Russia: Volume 2,
Imperial Russia,
1689-1917 Research
Professor Dominic Lieven
2006-08-17 A definitive
new history of Russia
from early Rus' to the
collapse of the Soviet
Union
Autocracy Under Siege
Jonathan W. Daly 1998
Imperial Russia's
security police have
long been popularly
associated with
administrative
lawlessness, harsh
repression, and throngs
kursy-g-vsevolojskii

of spies. Shocking tales
told by revolutionaries
and tendentious Soviet
accounts have
perpetuated such views.
Yet Russia's security
service on the eve of
the Revolution of 1905
was relatively smallscale, law-abiding, and
humane, especially given
the extent of social and
politcal opposition the
regim faced. Autocracy
under Siege examines the
role of the security
service in the titanic
struggle between the
regime and those
dedicated to the defeat
of monarchical
absolutism. From the
first terrorist attempt
on the life of a Russian
emperor in 1866 through
the seismic upheaval of
1905, Daly traces the
reaction, expansion, and
evolution of the
security police in the
face of the increased
antigovernment activity
that threatened the
continued survival of
the regime. Drawing upon
a wealth of sources,
including many recently
declassified archival
documents, Autocracy
under Siege provides
a
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detailed analysis of the
personnel, institutions,
and effectiveness of the
imperial Russian
security police. Daly
further explores the
interplay of regime and
opposition when they
confronted each other
most directly in the
years before the 1905
upheaval. Through
comparisons with western
European police
institutions, Daly
ultimately reveals that,
despite its infamous
reputation, the imperial
Russian security police
actually resembled
European models, a
notion previously
rejected by other
historians. The most
probing analysis to date
of how and why Russia's
security police
developed, this study
will prove essential to
historian of Russia and
Europe and to readers
interested in the fields
of politics, law, and
revolution.
Odessa Patricia Herlihy
1991 By the late 19th
century Odessa was the
most polyglot and
cosmopolitan city in the
empire. In the first
kursy-g-vsevolojskii

decades of the 20th
century, however,
strikes, revolutionary
agitation, and pogroms
brought on the city's
decline. Herlihy
contrasts Odessa's rapid
development in the 19th
century with the growing
tension in its society
up to the First World
War.
The Parish Clergy in
Nineteenth-Century
Russia Gregory L. Freeze
2014-07-14 This volume
attempts to put the
clergy in the context of
the issues and debates
of the nineteenth
century, treating the
social history of the
clergy, the repeated
attempts to reform it,
and the impact of these
reforms on the structure
and outlook of rank-and
file parish clergy.
Originally published in
1983. The Princeton
Legacy Library uses the
latest print-on-demand
technology to again make
available previously
out-of-print books from
the distinguished
backlist of Princeton
University Press. These
editions preserve the
original texts
of these
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important books while
presenting them in
durable paperback and
hardcover editions. The
goal of the Princeton
Legacy Library is to

kursy-g-vsevolojskii

vastly increase access
to the rich scholarly
heritage found in the
thousands of books
published by Princeton
University Press since
its founding in 1905.
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